
 
 
 
 
 
May 9, 2024 
 

 

Re: Memorial Day Cemetery Donations 

Dear Parishioners: 

As we are approaching Memorial Day, we would like to kindly remind everyone of our 
obligation to maintain the grounds at the Annunciation Cemetery, and from time to time, do 
whatever improvements are needed. 

We have set up a fund to help with part of the regular cemetery maintenance, however, 
additional funds are needed as we have expanded the grounds.  With the expansion in place, 
we have additional costs, including: 

• Larger area to mow, fertilize, and maintain. 
• Grub treatment for the entire cemetery as part of the regular maintenance. 

These are our goals: 

• Cut-in an "access" road in the new section. 
• Hydro-seeding areas of the old section that still have sparse grass growth. 
• Complete planting trees for separation along the power lines and the highway. 
• Improving the altar area. 
• Additional water lines.  

Your financial help is greatly appreciated to accomplish the above. Below is the Cemetery 
Donation Form that can be filled out and mailed or dropped off at the church.   

Checks should be made payable to: Annunciation Church - Cemetery Fund.   

Thank you in advance for your kind consideration and financial support of our cemetery. 

Very truly yours, 

 

The Cemetery Committee 
 

(over) 
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MEMORIAL DAY OFFERING 

 

Enclosed is the sum of $________________ for my voluntary Memorial Day Offering to the 
Cemetery Fund.   

 

Donated by: (Name) ___________________________________________________ 

 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 


